

## City of Houston Parking Benefit District Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes June 20, 2017

Attendees: Phyllis Thomason Monica Savino Jon Deal Keith Edgar Bejamin Levit

Ex-officios: Maria Irshad, ARA James Koski, MYR Michael Donato, HPD

Agenda Items:	Action Taken
Public Comments	There were no public speakers
Financial Update	The total payout to the Parking Benefit District
	(PBD) since the inception of the program has been
	\$91,845 of which the Committee has expended
	10,000 on the bike rack project.
	The city's share has been \$61,230 of net meter revenue from the inception of the program.
	The projection is that the PBD will have a payout of \$10,609 post expenses.
	There has been a trend of a decrease in revenue in the PBD after the introduction of car share services.
	The committee members discussed additional areas
	that should be reviewed for installation of parking
	meters.

Bike Rack Installation	Bike racks have been installed at 3900 Washington, 1000 Asbury and 2200 Washington.  The Committee was asked to recommend additional locations.
Proposed Projects	The Committee was presented with a list of proposed projects and their estimated costs. They discussed their preference for projects that promoted walkability and mobility.  An online survey will be sent to Committee members to allow them to rank their choices for the next PBD project.
Committee Member Comments	The next Cigna Sunday Streets will be held in the fall on Washington Avenue.
Adjournment	Motion to adjourn